
 

Driving Assessments Resuming 12th April 
 
 
Message from The Blue Lamp Trust: 

 
 
After a very difficult year for us all we are now hopefully entering the final stages of getting 
back to some assemblance of normality and a brighter future. 

 
Following the announcement earlier this week by the Prime Minister, the Trust plan to 
resume taxi driver assessments from Monday 12th April. We will of course keep you updated if 
the situation changes. 

 
In anticipation of this start date, your drivers can pre-book their driving assessments online 
via our website and these will be allocated to a local assessor who will contact them to 
arrange their assessment from the 12th April onwards. 

 
https://bluelamptrust.org.uk/taxiassesments/ 
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